
From: Doug Young
Sent: 2/26/2015 10:29:25 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: Burns, James
Subject: FW: Hearings prompt call to break up DHEC - Greenville News 
02/26/15

Governor Haley:  My comments about having a state water czar position not 
report directly to your office is an attempt to take water management out of the 
political arena. If we ever determine how much water SC has during 100 year 
droughts, how much we are using, and how much we have available for future 
growth, there really won’t be too much more to say about the subject.  It will be a 
matter of proper resource allocation.

 

I would be happy to discuss my views with you at any time, which would make a 
great day for me in South Carolina.

 

Thank you for your public service to South Carolina.

 

 

Doug Young

864-247-3900

 

 

 

From: Doug Young [mailto:dgyoung@bellsouth.net] 
Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 8:50 AM
To: Senator Thomas Alexander (SLCIComm@scsenate.gov); 'SC 
Representative Bill Sandifer <sandiferbill@bellsouth.net>'
Cc: S. C. Senator Danny Verdin III (dannyverdin@scsenate.gov); SC 
Representative David Hiott (hiott@bellsouth.net)
Subject: FW: Hearings prompt call to break up DHEC - Greenville News 
02/26/15

 



Gentlemen:  I have been saying for several years that DHEC should be out of 
the state water business.  DNR should get all of DHEC’s water responsibilities, 
and DNR should be elevated to a cabinet level position that does not 
necessarily report to the Governor, but maybe one of the Natural Resources 
Committees.  It would appear that now is a good time to enact these changes.

 

Doug Young

864-247-3900

 

 

 

 


